
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

In accordance with article 5:48 of the Financial Supervision Act (Wft) the 

attached notification related to managers’ transactions has been filed to the 

AFM (Dutch Financial Market Authority), with the following details: 

 

2025 Long-Term Incentives awards as notified on June 19, 2025 to Mr Gerard 

Sieben, member of the Management Board of Unibail-Rodamco-Westfield N.V., 

were made:  

 

- 3,332 stock options; 

 

- 3,332 performance shares. 

 

This announcement has been authorised by Béatrice Dang, Group Director of 

Corporate & Securities Law. 

 

 
 




